

One Capitol Mall, Suite 320 | Sacramento, CA 95814 tel 916.669.5336 fax 916.444.7462 www.camtc.org

September 22, 2014

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Lisa Dryman Clark inthetrees430@gmail.com

Re: CAMTC acceptance of Twin Lakes College of the Healing Arts education completed when school was BPPE approved

Dear Ms. Dryman Clark:

CAMTC has received communication from some students in relation to education that they completed at Twin Lakes College of the Healing Arts ("Twin Lakes") during the time that the school was BPPE approved (December 31, 2012 and before). After considering the matter fully, CAMTC has decided to institute a short grace period for those students that completed education at Twin Lakes during the time that it was BPPE approved, yet whose applications were received during the time that the school was no longer BPPE approved.

The grace period CAMTC is instituting works this way: For applicants who have already submitted their applications to CAMTC, or who submit their applications for certification to CAMTC within 90 days of the posting of the announcement on the website (by or before December 15, 2014), AND who have completed education at Twin Lakes during the time it was BPPE approved, (education must be completed on or before December 31, 2012), CAMTC will accept that education for the purposes of CAMTC certification. Please note that this grace period is only for 90 days, and is based on the date that the application is RECEIVED at CAMTC. Applicants whose applications are received by CAMTC on or after December 16, 2014 with education from Twin Lakes will be told that CAMTC cannot accept that education for certification purposes, and that they have one year to obtain additional education or their applications will be purged.

Please also note, CAMTC CANNOT accept education completed during the time that Twin Lakes was not BPPE approved (education received on or after January 1, 2013). CAMTC has no legal authority to accept education that was provided during the time that Twin Lakes did not have BPPE approval.

Lisa Dryman Clark September 22, 2014 Page 2

We would appreciate it if you would communicate this grace period to any Twin Lakes graduate you are in communication with, who have completed their education by or before December 31, 2012.

Sincerely,

Ahmos Netanel, CEO

California Massage Therapy Council

Ahmor Notarel